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February 23 

7:00 PM 

Tisbury Senior Center  

 

   

 

A community workshop will identify priority 

street improvement projects. 

 

Please note the start time and 

Location. 

   

 

 

 

The Complete Streets Workshop 
 

The Council has invited the firm of Howard Stein Hudson, specialists in traffic engineering, 

to help the community plan and implement improvements to its streets under the state-

funded Complete Streets Program.  The goal of the Complete Streets program is to 

make roadways safer, more accessible and healthier for all users -- motor vehicles, 

cyclists, and pedestrians.  The meeting will be conducted as a workshop to identify priority 

projects that will qualify for Mass DOT funding. 

 

This planning workshop is especially important given the program's funding 

for implementation. We encourage you to attend the meeting to help us identify priority 

projects to improve the safety of town streets and enhance pedestrian and bike circulation. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


